NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of MARSHALL COUNTY SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, Marshall County, Indiana, that the advertised 2018 budget the District posted on www.budgetnotices.in.gov had an incorrect levy for the Special Solid Waste Management Fund. The corrected levy is as follows:
                                                                Fund                                 Levy             
8210 – SPECIAL SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT
$321,617


	


